From: -

To: -- City Clerk

Subject: From a owner of a single family house
Date: Monday, March 6, 2023 3:11:49 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Dear Clerk.

Please forward this letter to the meeting tonight-

Dear Council,

My wife and | created a little trust which owns a small townhouse where our
handicapped son lives.

He was been trying to hold down a job in a day program.

However, he may be better off in a community for handicapped people in
Santa Cruz.

However a law "protecting tenants" will keep us from renting the townhouse
to anyone because we

will probably want to sell the house in a year.

If you pass this new law, you have prevented us from selling the house at
anywhere close to its current

fair market value.

This townhouse was our attempt at creating some protection for our son.
This law will destroy our hopes.

Please do not include single family homes in your unfair unnecessary law.
Thank you.

Andrew Allen





